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       Notice to Suppliers 
 

   Introduction of SABRe3 Control Systems supplemental document 

Originator: Simon Miles 
Job Title: Senior Supplier Quality Manager 
Business Unit: Control Systems – Civil Aerospace 
 

NTS Number: 434 
Issue: 1 
Date: August  2018 
 

 
For the attention of the Managing Director and Quality Manager  

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
To all Suppliers managed by Control Systems, Solihull, UK. 
 
Introduction: 
 
Control Systems, Solihull, UK are currently in the process of transitioning to the Rolls-Royce 
Management System which includes Aerospace SABRe Edition3. There are a number of 
requirements that Control Systems Suppliers must comply with over and above those called out in 
Aerospace SABRe3. 
 
During this transition period there will be a supplemental document that lists the extra requirements 
until such a time that they are integrated into the main Aerospace SABRe3 document. This is 
expected to be completed by 2

nd
 April 2019. 

 
In addition there are a number of additional questions that must be included when suppliers carry out 
the SABRe self-assessment.  
Both of these documents will be posted on the Aerospace SABRe section of the Rolls-Royce Global 
Supplier Portal 
 
 
Action Required: 
 
Ensure that the requirements in both Aerospace SABRe Edition 3 and the Control Systems, Solihull 
supplemental document are self-assessed and complied with. 
 
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
SABRe      Paula Adkins 
 
      Head of Supplier Quality, Civil Aerospace 

 
 


